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- The end of the first semester was January 20th. Students were 

busy finishing up the semester on a strong note and 

preparing for their exams that were held January 18th, 19th, 

and 20th.  

 

- Kammy Krimmel was chosen as the Golden Apple Award 

Winner for the month.  Kammy is the 10th grade English 

teacher and is valuable mentor to our new teachers.  She 

brings a very upbeat and positive outlook to work every day.   

 

- The Robotics Team led by Jason Burt have been busy 

building their robot and will soon be starting their 

competition season.   

 

- Katie Shopshire and the student council have done a great 

job putting together “Winterfest” for the student body.  There 

were dress up days, two assemblies, the game on Friday 

night, and the dance on Saturday.  

 

- We will be having a parent and incoming 9th grader meeting 

on February 15th at 6:00 pm in the High School cafeteria. We 

look forward to meeting the incoming class and providing 

them with all the information they need to know to ensure a 

successful transition to high school. 

 

- Dollars for Scholars have been continuing their fundraising 

through their “half-court shot for a pop” promotion.  Try your 

luck at the next basketball game to see if you can sink a 

half-court shot!  

 
- The first “Community Technology Session” will be Tuesday January 31st 

from 6:00-7:00.  These student-led trainings will focus on Mobile Device 

Security and Safe Browsing.  The sessions are supervised and 

coordinated by Jason Burt.  


